
 
 

If you are in jeopardy of losing your job or suffer a 

reduction in hours during this pandemic, you may 

qualify for public assistance.  

According to the Community Food Bank of New 

Jersey (CFBNJ), applying for the Snap Program, 

may help through this public shut down.   

You may call Social Services at 201-330-2014 to 

make an appointment to complete a phone 

application.  Or you may apply online at  

https://oneapp.dhs.state.nj.us/ 
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